
   

February 2015 

Edison Park Creative & Expressive Arts Spotlights…….. 

2015 has started off with many fun activities and accolades for school, students and staff. 

Take a look at some of the wonderful things that have happened at our school since the beginning of year. 

 

 

Edison Park received a grant written by Dr. Clements for our 

third graders to teach them about fiscal responsibility.  

Thank you, Dr. Kim. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Our fifth grade teachers invited 

Robert VanWinkle from NBC2 News  

to speak to the students about 

weather. This concluded their 

weather unit in Science.  He reviewed 

the weather terms: cold front, warm 

front, high pressure, low pressure, 

precipitation, wind speeds, severe 

weather, etc.  He also introduced the 

group to a new way of gathering data 

to broadcast and study the weather.  

Our students asked great questions. 

   



Sandy Lantz, our Amazing Music Director, received the well-

deserved, Florida Music Educators Association Music Education 

Service Award in Tampa on January 16th.  Congratulations!! 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Our Boys ‘n Black and violin groups have 

been busy performing in the community at a 

halftime show at Fort Myers High and/or 

celebrating Thomas Edison’s birthday at the 

Edison/Ford Winter Estates.  

  

 

 

Mrs. Pavese’s kindergarten class celebrated the 100th day of 

school by forming “100” with their bodies in Mrs. Peters’ dance 

class on February 2nd.   

 

 

 
  

 


